BEDFORD HIGH SCHOOL

A Specialist Business and Enterprise College with Applied Learning Headteacher: Mrs H J Phillips

MFL option for Year 7 2020/21

June 2020

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Thank you for the many replies we received in relation to your preference of foreign language study in Year 7. Your child was given the option to study either French or Spanish. The overwhelming majority has opted to study Spanish and we had too few requests to study French to create a class. Therefore, there will not be a French class next year for the Year 7 cohort beginning in September 2020. Instead all students will study Spanish.

We would like to apologise for any inconvenience or disappointment that this might cause. We would be happy to discuss this in more detail with you if necessary.

Yours faithfully,

Gabriel Calwell

Mr Gabriel Calwell

Bedford High School, Manchester Road, Leigh, WN7 2LU. Tel: 01942 909 009































